
November “24” in Preview 

   
  * Wed. 6th- Picture Day Everyone comes at 8:50 am  

 * Wed. 13th - Wear a Silly Hat 
 * Friday, 22nd – Quick Parent Meeting after drop-off 
          * Monday, 25th- Last Day to bring in Treat Boxes for Pen Pals  
          * Tues. 26th    - Charlie Brown Thanksgiving at Copley Place 

  * Nov. 27th- Dec 2nd – No School     Thanksgiving Break 
  * Tuesday Dec. 3rd– Back to School 
   
 

 Wednesday, November 6th - Picture Day.  Susan Cooper Photography will 
be taking our Preschool pictures this year.  She will be taking one close-up of your 
child with a Fall backdrop and one group shot with all the children & teachers 
enrolled in our preschool.  We would like to take our BIG group picture at 9:00am 
so please try to arrive by 8:50. If you wish to purchase pictures, please fill out the 
form that was placed in your child’s cubby and return it with your payment by 
Monday, November 4th. She is making it SUPER easy this year and $25.00 will get 
you a link with your child’s photos and you may make as many copies as you 
wish, any sizes that you wish.  Other family members and even pets can join in on 
the fun and get their picture taken too! Our Tuesday/Thursday 3 Year Old Class 
will arrive at 8:50 to get their individual and class picture taken then can return 
home.   

 
Mission Project: Each child will be getting a take-home Thanksgiving treat 

box to fill for their Pen Pal. Either store bought or home-made items will be 
much appreciated.  Please return your filled box by Monday, November 25th  
with a short note attached so we can deliver them all together on Tuesday 
during our Charlie Brown Movie Party.  

 
 
Quick parent meeting after drop-off Friday, November 22nd.  December 

calendar will be given out with MANY important dates!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Thanksgiving At Copley Place Tuesday, Nov. 26th, we will be meeting at 

Copley Place Senior Living Facility at 10:00am to watch the Charlie Brown 
Thanksgiving movie with our Pen Pals. We will also be eating some of the fun 
food Charlie served to his friends during his attempt to cook a Thanksgiving 
meal. Please sign-up at the main table so we know how many children to 
prepare for.  Parents are required to stay with their child today. 

 
 

A reminder that school will be closed 
Wednesday, November 27th - 

Monday December 2nd  
See you Tuesday, December 3rd  

 

 
 
Extra Clothes:  Since the weather is getting cooler, you might want to switch 
your child’s extra set of clothes for a long sleeve shirt and pants.   

 
 
Acme Cash Resister Tapes:  The church is collecting Acme cash register tapes 
now through December 31st.  If you wish to donate your receipts, please place 
them in the box marked ACME on the wall in the Gathering Area. 

 
 
 

Follow Montrose Zion Christian Preschool on Facebook!  We are 

trying to generate “BUZZ” about our wonderful program! 

 

 
 


